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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

February 25, 2013

TO: Honorable Juan Hinojosa, Chair, Senate Committee On Intergovernmental Relations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB194 by West (Relating to ingress and egress access by emergency vehicles in certain

new residential subdivisions.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Government Code to require municipalities and counties to adopt
infrastructure standards requiring at least two means of ingress and egress for use by emergency
vehicles during evacuations for residential subdivisions that are subdivided into 1,000 or more
lots.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KKR, TP
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